
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Stockton College to Host Grand Opening for 
Manahawkin Educational Center 

 
Public Invited to Event on Sept. 13  
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Manahawkin, NJ – The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will officially mark the 
opening of its new Manahawkin, Ocean County Educational Center with a ribbon cutting 
and reception on September 13. 

The public is cordially invited to attend the event at the new facility, located at 712 Bay 
Avenue in Manahawkin at 9 a.m. on Thursday, September 13, 2012.  

The facility brings Stockton’s quality and affordable educational offerings to Ocean 
County for the first time.  “We’re very excited to plant roots in Ocean County, 
consistently one of our strongest counties in terms of enrollment,” Stockton President 
Herman J. Saatkamp said. “With the opening of the Manahawkin site, Ocean County 
students will have the opportunity to enroll in the same high quality Stockton courses—
yet closer to home—while pursuing their Stockton degree." 

A listing of courses and additional information is available online by visiting 
www.stockton.edu/manahawkin. 
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